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Ducket No. 70-734
License No. SNM-696

General Atomics
ATTN: Mr. James R. Edwards
Vice President, General Counsel and Secretary
P.0. Box 85608
San Diego, CA 92186-9784

Dear Mr. Edwards:
SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MANAGEMENT MEETING

This letter confirms that the February 9, 1994, management mee.ing, which you
were unable to attend due to inclement weather, has been rescheduled with

Dr. Keith Asmussen of your staff and Mr. Jerome Roth of this office. The
meeting will now be held at the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Headquarters at
9:00 a.m. on March 8, 1993.

As conveyed to you previously, please be prepared to discuss issues relating
to the management control and oversight of your material control and
accounting program.

Should you have any questions concerning this meeting, please contact us.

Sincerely,
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Robert F. Burnett Divector™

Division of Fuel Cyc]e Safety
and Safeguards, NMSS

cc: Dr. Keith Asmussen, Director
Licensing Safety and Nuclear
Compliance, General Atomics
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